
 

6 May 2025 

 

Dear Year 11 Parents and Carers  

 

Good Luck message for Year 11 

 

In previous years we have sought to give our Year 11 students a bit of a 

boost at the start of the exams by handing out a message of support and 

good luck. Good Luck post cards are available to collect from reception 

for you or another family member. We would like someone from the family 

to write some words of encouragement. 

 

I would appreciate it if you would not let them know of this so we can use 

as a surprise ahead of a full cohort exam.  

 

Please write the student’s full name at the top of the post card and 

complete your message underneath. Postcards should be returned to 

school reception by 13 May. 

 

Exams 

During the exam season breakfast will be available from 8.00am each 

morning and subject staff will be available to talk and revise within the 

restaurant. Exam masterclasses will be held after school the day before 

each exam after school. Miss Conner has sent the details for these. 

Students should arrive on time each day having made sure they have had 

breakfast, plenty of sleep and well hydrated to ensure they are able to 

perform at their best. 

 

Leavers’ Ball 

Students have been informed in assembly if they are already eligible for 

an invitation to the Leavers Ball on Wednesday 25 June. It is not too late 

for a student to get an invite. Attendance to lessons, period 6, study hall 

and holiday sessions are all ways to improve a student’s chances of 

invitation. A leavers’ ball report card is available to collect from their tutor 

to complete over the next three weeks to demonstrate that they deserve 

an invitation The cost of a ticket will be £35. Some students may be eligible 

for a discount based on attendance and hard work. 

 

Yours faithfully  

 
Stuart Cavanagh  

Assistant Headteacher 


